Family trees

| ‘A Family, A Tree" is the
theme of a program the
Prescott-Russell
Stewardship Council is
promoting this year in its
ongoing efforts to enhance
awareness of the flora and
fauna of the district.

By encouraging individuals,
families and organizations to
plant trees in 2012, the
council hopes to remind the
public of the importance of
protecting forest cover,
notes council president
Manon Besner.

Those planning to
participate in the community
greening project must
register before April 1 and
plants trees between that
date and May 30, 2012.

For more information,
contact the Prescott-Russell
Stewardship, 31 St-Paul St
P.O.Box 430

Alfred, ON, KOB 1A0, (613)
679-0936, www prescott-
russellstewardship.org.
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